
Use the QR code or link 
provided to submit a 
nomination for an 
outstanding individual, 
dealer, business, club, 
groomer, youth or family. 

This will include an easier 
and more accessible 
nomination process. 

You do not have to be 
member of the SSA or 
club to be nominated. 
We welcome 
nominations of any 
individuals, dealers, 
businesses, groomer 
operators, youth or 
families. 

The nomination process is 
open to everyone who 
enjoys the spot of 
snowmobiling! 

https://forms.office.com/r/Zw8LuxLHy8 

Nominate someone now!! 
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In retirement of the SSA Excellence awards we are now presenting 
the 2024/2025 Recognition Program where we are recognizing 

outstanding individuals, dealers, businesses, groomers, youth and 
families. 

Over the years the SSA and its member clubs have participated in 
recognizing outstanding individuals, dealers, businesses, groomers, 

youth and families in the snowmobile community. The program 
evolved from Diamonds In The Snow to the SSA Excellence Awards 
and now we are introducing a new recognition program. This will 
include an easier and more accessible nomination process with a 
broader reach for nominating a variety of outstanding individuals, 
dealers, businesses, groomers and families. You do not have to be 

member of the SSA or club to be nominated. We welcome 
nominations of any individuals, dealers, businesses, groomer 

operators, youth or families. The nomination process is open to 
everyone who enjoys the sport of snowmobiling! 

We have created a QR code and link that allows you to nominate 
anyone from a quick scan on your phone. The QR code and link 

will take you to a page with a series of easy questions that you will 
need to fill out to place your nomination. There are no age 

restrictions or specific qualifications that these outstanding 
individual, dealers, businesses, groomers, youth or families needs 

to be reaching. 

The SSA will start accepting nominations on December 1st until 
March 15th. 

The winning nominees will be recognized and showcased in our 
monthly newsletter, on our social media posts, and on the SSA 
website. They will also be provided a prize chosen by your SSA 

Events Committee. The prize will be determined by the amount of 
participation and nominations collected. 
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